
Wednesday 24th March 2021 

Covid symptoms 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

Research an increasing number is showing that an increasing number of children are testing 

positive for Covid when they do not have one of the 3 main symptoms. With this in mind, 

we are asking you to keep your child at home and get them tested if they show any of the 

following symptoms.  

 Fever or chills 

 Cough 

 New loss of taste or smell 

 Shortness of breath or difficulty breathing 

 Fatigue 

 Muscle or body aches 

 Headache 

 Sore throat 

 Congestion or runny nose 

 Nausea or vomiting 

 Diarrhea 

 

Thank you for your support with this matter; we are trying our best to keep your children as 

safe as we possibly can in these difficult circumstances. 

Take care 

Rachael Bentham 

 

 

 


